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East Brady Borough Information 

Check out our website!                                                             

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com               
New content is being added as time allows. There is a page 

just for Water & Sewer. It has our current rates and a 

button you can push to pay your bill on-line. 

There is a tab with a calendar of events. The dates of the 

council meetings are published. The agenda for the council 

meetings is posted 24 hours before the next meeting. Citi-

zens are welcome to attend.  Let me know if you would like 

to speak, and I’ll add you to the agenda. 

Community Center News 

Our Gym floor is brand spanking new!  OH BOY, is it ever 

beautiful. Pickleball has become the new recreational sport 

of choice. We have a diverse group of players enjoying the 

gym. There is a schedule posted outside of the Gym.   

Youth Basketball is using it Monday-Thursday evenings and 

youth Soccer uses it every Saturday in January. 

The Annual, “Brady Cup” basketball tournament will be held 

on Saturday, January 13, 2024 starting at 5 pm.  This benefits 

our Southern Clarion County Police Department.  Come out 

and see the Gym. The old scoreboards have been refur-

bished. Watch some basketball, cheer for everyone playing, 

and have something to eat, while supporting our local police 

department! 

We have several new businesses in the Community Center as 

well.  “Threads of Hope” is a used clothing store. 

“Speedy Aire” is a heating and air conditioning business. 

We WELCOME both of these new businesses! 

 

2024 New Councilman & Mayor 

2024 brings us a new mayor and a new councilmember. 

Our new Mayor is Bill Rode. Bill has lived in East Brady for 

several years and is on the EBADC board as well as the 

Riverfest Committee. He is a real Cheerleader for East 

Brady.  

Devon Weidenhof was elected to fill the vacant seat that 

Bill John held. Devon and his brother, Dan, own River Rid-

ers Rentals. He is also an active member of the Riverfest 

committee.   

We are excited to have these new faces join our govern-

mental team and look forward to a great and productive 

working relationship with them. 

We thank Bill John for his many years as an active, involved 

and educated Councilman! 

Winter Reminders 

Winter has been very mild so far. But chances are sooner or 

later we will  get nasty weather before spring arrives.  

When the need for snow plowing arrives, please try to 

move your vehicles off of the road so that the plows don’t 

have to weave around your car. Clean snow and ice off of 

your sidewalks as soon as possible, for your safety and your 

neighbors. 

EBADC News 

Light Up Night in East Brady was held on Saturday, Decem-

ber 2, 2023 at Veteran’s Park. We had beautiful weather and 

a great turnout.  Did you get your Cookie Passport?  If not, 

you missed out!  For $7 you got to collect cookies from 14 

different businesses and churches. What a bargain! They will 

be sponsoring it again in 2024. Plan on it! 

The EBADC sponsored Luminaria Light Up on Christmas Eve. 

We put over 200 Luminaria bags on the bridge and on Kellys 

Way. We had wonderful weather and East Brady looked 

amazing.   

It is once again time to renew your EBADC membership. Or, 

better yet, become a new member! The application is on the 

back of this newsletter. 


